
 

 

Wilmington Board of Lister meeting January 2, 2019 

 

Present:  Len Chapman, Lynne Matthews, Diane Schipke, Kay Martin Schwader and Deb Kingsley, Administrator for 

Board. 

Member Absent:  Jerry Osler 

Meeting was opened at 9 am 

The Board went over the minutes from last meeting. 

The Board discussed the Equalization Study results.   

State Board hearing notices were received concerning Brian & Coleen Palmiter in February & Joshua Lane in 

January.  No notice received from the State of Vermont yet for the Brotherhood property.   

A letter has gone out to another batch of inspections for:  Davis Mowing Village, Two Brook Village, Meadow Brook 

Village, Haystack Village East and West, Ives Rd, Corriveau Way, Coldbrook Crossing, Fannie Hill Rd, McGovern 

Rd, Stag’s Leap and Mt. Lane.   The inspections will begin on January 7, 2019. 

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 10:05 am, seconded by Diane Schipke, all were in favor.  Respectfully 

submitted, 

Kay Martin Schwader, Secretary 

_________________________ 
Gerald Osler, Chair 
 
_________________________ 
Leonard Chapman 
 
_________________________ 
Kay Martin Schwader 
 
___________________               

Diane Schipke 

 

_____________________ 

Lynne Matthews 

 


